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  I've been an Oregon resident for over 50 years, and have been a fisherman or 

hunter during that whole time. Oregon has historically based it's wildlife regulations 

based on science based decision making. This bill, if passed, would remove another 

tool of wildlife managers. I urge you not to pass this bill.  


